
Butts County Georgia Emergency Communications Auxiliary 

February 5, 2018 

Meeting Held at Butts County Fairgrounds Jackson, Georgia 

 

Meeting Began at  1900  Meeting Concluded at    2050 

 

Attendance at Meeting:   Pete Acevedo; Mark Baker; Mike Crowe; Dan Darsey; Buzz Kutcher; John Lipscomb; Neil 

Martin; Alfred McClure; Melvin Mosier; Dana Persells; Nancy Phillips; Darlene Ragon; David Ridgeway; Whit Smith; 

Elaine Stachowiak; Anthony Strite; Brent Strite; Rudy Williams; Glenn Wyatt  

Office of Homeland Security/CERT: Director Glen Goens    

Net Manager’s Report: Ken Wallis  

VE Team: Dan Darsey 

Repeater/Technical Committee: Mike Crowe 

Skywarn Coordinator: Elaine Stachowiak 

Hospital Team and Public Health Department Team: Dan Darsey and Ken Wallis  

CERT Activities: David Ridgeway 

Field Day Committee: Mark Clark 

Membership Chairman: Nancy Phillips  

Public Information Officer:  Mark Clark 

EC Report: Buzz Kutcher 

Treasurers’ Report: John Lipscomb 

Club Old Business:   

Club New Business:   Nancy says she has contacts to have our logo embroidered on tee shirts if anyone is in need of a 

new Club shirt. Contact Nancy for information.   I am not sure if a motion was made to present past President, 

Ed Hoard, a plaque for his service. Something was presented by Buzz Kutcher and seconded by David Ridgeway but I 

have no notation of a membership vote. If anyone can help me clarify this please contact me, my apologies.   

Coming Events:   Our Club annual dues will be due the first of March; please try to pay in a timely manner if at all 

possible.                                                                                                                                                     

We will be teaching another Technician License Class in July this year; details to follow. 

Monthly Program:   Tonight we enjoyed an enthusiastic presentation from Jeff Cantor, K1ZN, on DX communications.   

Raffle Funds Raised this Meeting:   We raised $42.00 for the Repeater fund this evening. Many thanks to everyone for 

their support.  

 

 

 


